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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 

 
 

 

Year 6 have had a fantastic four days in London for their well-
earned residential. They were kept extremely busy, and their 
behaviour was exemplary. Thank you also to Samuel from Year 6 
for helping the Foundation team all week and to Rohan who had a 
great work experience at the cat sanctuary. I am very proud of 
each and every one of the Year 6 children. Residentials are unable 
to happen without the support from staff who work tirelessly to 
ensure that the children have the best experience; thank you to 
Mrs Dodson, Mrs Roberts and Miss Slattery for working so hard to 
make the Year 6 trip so successful.  
 

Hattie Sydenham has been working hard all week to help us 
prepare for Sports Day whilst gaining some experience in a Primary 
setting. We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for 
everything she has done this week. Thank you also to the Penair 
Sports Leaders, Miss Hinton, two Governors, Mrs Seddon and the 
Bikeability team for volunteering their time during Sports Day 
today. 
 

Mrs Evans has been planning this Sports Day for months and her 
meticulous planning and expertise resulted in a really positive, 
engaging and enjoyable sports day for all involved. I have already 
had so many positive comments from parents, so thank you for 
that. Mrs Evans – you are awesome and you will be missed whilst 
you are on Maternity leave! 
 

I hope you all have a lovely half term and I look forward to seeing 
you all back in school on Monday 4th June. 
 

Best wishes, 
Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key dates 
Tuesday 12th June- Year Six sharing assembly 
Tuesday 19th June - Year Five sharing assembly 
Tuesday 26th June - Year Two sharing assembly 
Tuesday 10th July - Year Four sharing assembly 
Friday 20th July – End of Term - 13:30 finish 
Monday 23rd / Tuesday 24th July – INSET Days 
– no children in school 
 

School week commencing 21st May 
 

93.8% - whole school attendance 

Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 4 with 98.7% 

Great effort Year 4! 
Classes with over 97%: 

Year 4 

I wish everyone well and hope that the 
Chicken Pox and Slapped Cheek improve over 
the holiday! 

We are delighted to share  
with you the news that Mrs  
Evans had a baby girl on  
Wednesday afternoon. Both 

Mrs Evans and Baby Evans are doing well. 
Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Evans!  


